
From: Rachelle Cote
Cc: Erin Cowan; Amanda Mongeon
Subject: Community Safety and Wellbeing Coordinator Update
Date: June 21, 2023 9:38:47 AM

On behalf of Erin Cowan, Director of Strategic Services and Health Promotion

Good morning,
 
We are pleased to announce that we have been successful in recruiting a Public Health Promoter
who will be supporting municipalities with the Community Safety and Well-Being Plan. Cameron
Lamothe will be starting on June 26th on a one-year contract and will be based in the New
Liskeard office. Cameron has a Bachelor of Fine Arts degree from OCAD University and has
worked in Business Development and Communications at the White Water Gallery in North Bay
and as Studio Coordinator at the Temiskaming Art Gallery and most recently with the City of
Temiskaming Shores Recreation Department.
 
We look forward to welcoming Cameron to our team and to outlining the next steps in this
important collaborative project.
 
Our corporate services department will be in touch shortly regarding the invoicing process.
 
Thank you,
 
Erin
 
Erin Cowan (she/her) RN, MScN, CIC

Director of Strategic Services and Health Promotion/Chief Nursing Officer
Timiskaming Health Unit | New Liskeard
W: 705-647-4305 ext 2244
C: 705-648-4930
F: 705-647-5779
cowane@timiskaminghu.com
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